USSR Cardiology Research Center

Oganov

INSTITUTE OF PREVENTIVE CARDIOLOGY

10, Petroverigsky Lane, 101837, Moscow, USSR tel.: 223-86-36

Ref.

Henry Blackburn, M.D. Division of Epidemiology University of Minnesota Stadium Gate 27 6² Beacon Street, S.E. Minneapolis, MN 55 455 USA

John Blan.

Pe red you February 20, 1986

Dear Doctor Blackburn,

Receiving the final list of speakers and topics for the Symposium on Worldwide Trends of Coronary Heart Disease Mortality: Possible Explanations of the X World If you have any questions, or if you wish to discuss minarily any matters related to the Symposium.

Locking Congress of Cardiology, I was happy to learn that you have agreed to speak on the Experience from North America. I will act as a moderator at this Symposium.

preliminarily any matters related to the Symposium, I would be glad to hear from you.

Looking forward to meeting you this year in Washington.

With best regards,

Sincerely yours,

Raphael G.Oganov, M.D. Occ.
Director